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Welcome back 
We hope you had a well-deserved break during half term and had 
some time to enjoy the milder weather. 
 
Lockdown Update 
We are promised an update today from the Prime Minister 
regarding the lockdown.  As ever, we will wait for guidance 
following the announcement from HCC, our Local Authority, before 
putting any plans in place and we will communicate with you as 
soon as possible. We appreciate your patience on this matter and 
hope for some good news.  
 
Collective Worship  
I hope you have been joining us on Dojo for our Collective Worship 
each day. As you will know we have been learning about the 
parables last half term. A huge thank you to Jasmine in year 6, who 
shared another parable in such a professional video just before half 
term. We will be focusing our Collective Worship on our lead up to 
Easter with our Lent 2021 focus. 
 
Class Zoom Meetings 
Joining info will be sent out on Dojo. 
Wednesday;    9.30-10 Year 2                              11.30-12  Year 5         1.30-2 Year 4   
Thursday;   9.30-10 Year 3         10.30-11  Year 1          11.30-12 Year 6       1.30-2pm 

Rec 
 

Covid Reminder 
Please ensure that if any member of your household develops 
symptoms of Coronavirus and/or is getting a test or waiting for a 
test result, your whole household should isolate until either a 
negative test is received or your isolation period has come to an 
end. 
 

IMPORTANT REMINDER-COVID-19 

Even though school is closed, if you or someone in your household 

gets a positive Covid-19 result please still notify school by emailing 

head@dewhurst.herts.sch.uk with ‘POSITIVE RESULT’ as the 

subject heading. This instant communication helps us to support 

you as a family during lockdown.  

Dates for diaries;  
 

Thurs 4th March -World 
Book day Get lockdown 
PJ’s and your favourite 
book ready!  No need for 
costumes this year. 

 

Fri 26th March  End of Term 

Mon 12th April   INSET DAY 

Tue 13th April   Term starts 

Mon 3rd May   Bank Holiday 

31st May-4th June-Half Term  

Weds 21st July End of Term 

 

PSHE whole school 
target last week was; 

‘Working hard to 
achieve their own 
dreams and goals’ 

We would like to say well 
done to; 

 Rec -  Arthur 
Year 1 - Noah 

Year 2 - Tomasz 
Year 3 – Charlie  J 

Year 4-  Ben 
Year 5-  Nylah 
Year6-  Kayan 

This week’s target;  

‘Making a Healthy  

Choice’  

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Our School Value; 

Resilience 

‘I have fought the good fight, I 

have finished the race, I have 

kept the faith’. 2 Timothy 4:7 
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